
 

 
 
 

 
  

Welcome to the Bethlehem Star newsletter! 

If you currently receive a paper copy and no longer require 

one, please email infoschool@ourbethlehem.com. 

March 4, 2022  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Friday, March 4 

 
 
Saturday, March 5 
5:30 pm Worship / Cherub Choir Sings 
 
Sunday, March 6 
8:00 am Worship 
10:30 am Worship  
    
Monday, March 7 

 
Tuesday, March 8 
4:00 – 8:00 pm Youth Group Fundraiser @        

TX Roadhouse (Remember your flyer) 
 
Wednesday, March 9 
8;30 am Lent Worship 
3:15 pm Student Council 
5:00 pm Soup Supper 
6:00 pm Lent Worship 
 
Thursday, March 10 
6:30 – 7:15 pm 5th & 6th Band @ LHS 
7:15 – 8:00 pm 7th & 8th Band @ LHS 
 
Friday, March 11 
 

 
 

Re-enrollment Deadline for 2022-23 Approaching Fast 
Re-enrollment/enrollment for families returning for the 2022-23 school year 
is currently taking place through Friday, March 18. We cannot guarantee 
that seats will be available if you decide to re-enroll at a later date. 
 
IMPORTANT: re-enrollment is not complete and your child’s spot is not 
guaranteed until all steps are complete AND the yearly enrollment fee has 
been paid. Families who were in the WPCP Voucher program for the 2021-
22 school year are not required to pay the enrollment fee if applying for 
WPCP for the 2022-23 school year. Enrollment fees for next year should 
not be included on the same check with payments for this year. Families 
who do not complete the re-enrollment process and pay their enrollment fee 
by March 18 will be charged a $75 per child late fee. 
 
Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) 
Bethlehem is again participating in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program 
(voucher program) for the 2022-23 school year. Families with students who 
will be in 4K, 5K or Grade 1 may apply online. Also, families with students 
who transfer from a public school at any grade level may apply. 
Applications can be submitted from February 1 – April 15, 2022 at 
https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ 

How Do I Sign Up for Weather Related Text Messages? 
Do you want to receive a text message when school is unexpectedly closed 
due to weather? If you want to receive these messages sign up through 
your Sycamore account. Note: this system will only be used for school 
closings and urgent notifications. We will not respond to text messages sent 
to us. 

 Log into Sycamore 
 Go to “My School” 
 “My Notifications” 
 Select the “Primary Parent’ from the dropdown menu (at this time 

we are only able to add one number per family to receive text 
messages) 

 Make sure the “Enable Messaging” box is checked 
 Select the correct cell phone number in “SMS” (make sue your area 

code is included) 
 If your cell number is not listed, contact the school so that we can 

add it to your record 
 Select the correct carrier 
 Check – School Closing Notifications 
 Update using the blue “Update” button in the upper right corner 

 



 
 
 

 
Mrs. Schallock 
After prayerful consideration, Mrs. Katie Schallock has decided to leave Bethlehem 
Lutheran at the end of this current school year. As many of you know, Mrs. Schallock 
had finished her Master’s degree in Special Education. She now wishes to pursue a 
career path further into that area of education. We thank her for her 14 years of 
service to Bethlehem Lutheran Church and School. As of right now, the Schallocks 
want to stay in the Sheboygan area so we will be able to see them around 
Bethlehem. 
 
The Board of Christian Day School will now search for a new 5K teacher. They 
would like to start interviews sooner than later. If you know of anyone that may have 
interest in this position, please pass the name and their contact information to Mr. 
Vanic or have the person send a resume to the school office by Monday, March 14th. 
Mr. Vanic’s email is Patrick.Vanic@ourbethlehem.com 
 
Fundraiser 
Support the Bethlehem Youth Group by 
presenting the flyer being sent home to the 
Sheboygan Texas Roadhouse on Tuesday, 
March 8 (4:00 – 8:00 pm) and 10% of your total 
food purchases will be donated to the youth 
group. This is good for dine in or to go orders.  
 

The following will observe their birthday during the 
coming week: 

Elanore Faucher 
Elias Robledo 
Nolan Roeh 
Mrs. TenPas 

The following member of our Bethlehem family will 
observe their baptism anniversary during the coming 
week: 

Amelia Flores 
Alexander Morrelle 

Brayden Reimer 
 

3 Yr., 4 Yr., and 5 Yr. Kindergarten 
Do you have a child or know someone who has a child that will be at least three 
years old as of September 10, 2022? If you do, we have a program. If you know of a 
family who has a child who you think will benefit from what Bethlehem has to offer, 
please give the school office their name and address. 

Milwaukee Bucks Lutheran Schools Night 
The Milwaukee Bucks are proud to welcome all the Lutheran School attendees to 
Fiserv Forum when LA Clippers take on the defending Milwaukee Bucks on Friday, 
April 1st at 7:00 pm.  
 
Order tickets online at FEVO.ME/LUTHERANSCHOOLS22 use promo code: 
SCHOOL.  First 100 who purchase through the link will receive a Fear the Deer 
water bottle!  
 

Ticket availability and pricing subject to change. No ticket required for children under the age of two. No 
exchanges or refunds. Offer not available at the Ticket Office in Fiserv Forum. Tickets purchased through 

this offer may not be resold. The Bucks reserve the right to restrict or cancel orders. 
 

All tickets will be delivered digitally. You will be able to manage your tickets at 
Bucks.com/accountmanager OR via the Bucks app. 

 
 

 
 
 
Monday, March 7 
Spaghetti 
Bread Stick 
Green Beans 
Mixed Peas & Carrots 
Mixed Peaches & Pears 
Craisins 
 
Tuesday, March 8 
Soft Shelled Taco 
Corn 
Refried Beans 
Mandarin Oranges 
Pineapple 
 
Wednesday, March 9 
Mini Corn Dogs 
Fresh Carrots & Cucumbers 
Tater Tots 
Sliced Apples 
Strawberry Cups 
 
Thursday, March 10 
Chicken Alfredo 
Garlic Bread 
California Blend 
Broccoli 
Oranges 
Apple Sauce 
 
Friday, March 11 
Hamburger 
Baked Beans 
Fresh Carrots & Cucumbers 
Fresh Oranges 
Baked Lays Chips 
 
Sandwich of the Week: 
Cold Turkey & Cheese 
 
 

USDA is an equal opportunity 
provider. 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Kids in the Kitchen 
Are you running out of ideas for quick and healthy meals for your family? Do you want 
to include your children in meal preparation but not sure how? Well, bring them along 
to this exciting, delicious and education virtual dinner making event offered by Family 
Resource Center of Sheboygan County. You will cook and eat a yummy, healthy meal 
with your child and learn what tickles their taste buds!  
 
Suitable for children age 1 – 4 accompanied by an adult. March 21 from 5pm – 6:30 
pm virtually over zoom in your own kitchen! This program is free through the support 
of the Child Abuse and Neglect Prevention Board but spots are limited. Register by 
March 15 at 920-892-6706 or online www.familyresourcesheboygan.org/classes. 
Supplies will be delivered. 


